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Donna Conkling

From: Vince Lambert <vlambert606@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 9:20 AM
To: Mayor; Clerk's Department
Subject: Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field at Crossways

CAUTION: External sender. 

Dear Scarsdale Leadership:  
 
I am writing this note to inform you of my support for renaming Crossways field the Richard "Rippy" Philipps 
Field at Crossways.  I grew up in Scarsdale playing football from third grade at Edgewood through Senior year 
at SHS.  I am grateful for all the Rippy has done for the Scarsdale football and athletic community and believe 
this would be a very appropriate honor. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Vince Lambert 


